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8/17/21 
 
Dear Chippewa Families: 
 
I can’t wait to see the students’ excitement for the new school year, even though we are at the start of another 
school year like the last one. We still have the uncertainty of the pandemic with us. For the sake of everyone’s 
health, especially the children, we will need to work together to keep our district healthy and running smoothly 
this year.  
Here are a few items I would like to share with you in preparation for the school year: 
 
1 - Getting back into the routine of school also means getting back into the routine of doing a health check on 
your student prior to coming to school. Please keep your student home if they are showing signs of illness 
(Fever/chills, Vomiting, diarrhea, headache, sore throat, cough, loss of taste or smell, congestion, body aches). 
Your student will need to be free from fever (without medication) for 24 hours before returning to 
school. 
 
2 - If your student is ill and you are concerned about the possibility of Covid 19, our district has a small number 
of testing kits that you can request. You will have to write and sign a note (student’s legal guardian) requesting 
the test and send it to the clinic. Once the letter is received, I will call to arrange pick up of the testing kit. You 
may call in to the clinic to request, however the signed note will have to be received at pick up for the kit to be 
distributed. I will help guide you through the process, but I cannot perform the test for you. Kits cannot be sent 
home with students. 
 
I will be in each clinic throughout the day, so please encourage your child to come see me if they are not feeling 
well. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Yost 
School Health Services 
Tesc_eyost@tccsa.net 
330-658-2214, ext. 5316 
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